
 

 

PROVIDER ALERT  
 

MedStar Family Choice Maryland HealthChoice 
 

Holiday Office Closure 
 
Dear Participating Provider: 
 
Please be advised that our office will be closing early at 3:00 PM on Wednesday, November 
27, 2024, and will remain closed for the Thanksgiving holiday on Thursday, November 28, 
2024. Our office will reopen at 8:30 A.M. on Friday, November 29, 2024. 
 
We sincerely thank you for being a valued participating provider with MedStar Family Choice. 
Your continued partnership is greatly appreciated, and we wish you a wonderful holiday. 
 
Should you have any urgent matters, please do not hesitate to reach out before the holiday 
closure. 
 
Best regards, 
MedStar Family Choice  
Mfc-providerrelations2@medstar.net  
www.medstarfamilychoice.com  

5233 King Ave., Ste. 400 
Baltimore, MD 21237 
800-905-1722 
MedStarFamilyChoice.com 
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